) Smartail

Date:16-Sep-2024

To,

The Director,

Southern India Regional Counci! of

The Institute of Chartered Accountants of india,
ICAlI Bhawan, 122, Mahatma Gandhi Road,
Nungambakkam, Chennai-600034.

Dear Sir,

We have vacancies in our Accounts department. The advertisement for the position is attached.
We would request you to kindly post the advertisement on your Notice Beard bringing it to the
attention of your students Additionally, we would appreciate it if you could also publish the
advertisement on your Institute's website.

ik you for your assistance in this matter. We look forward to receiving applications from
1ualified candidates

Tnanking You,

(-3

Swal mathan Ganesan
Co-founder & CEO
Smartail Pvt Ltd
Swami@smartail.ai

Address: A space. 2nd Floor, Thirugnana Sambandar St, JV Nagar, Madipakkam, Chennai,
Tamil Nadu 600091

No.198, CMH Road,Second Floor, Suite No.1323, Indira nagar,
Second stage, Bangalore 560038



